
Work performed this week (7-9-23 to 7-15-23): 

All roads within the Orchard Hills subdivision have been pulverized and temporarily stabilized.  The contractor 

will continue with grading the rest of this week. 

Work to be performed next week (7-16-23 to 7-22-2023) 

Spicer Survey will be out to mark road right of way locations at the residential driveways to identify the limits 

of driveway removal.  Malley will start removing drive approaches. 

Malley will also work on cleanup items, and the HMA drive replacement at the north end of Orchard Court. 

Residents who may be impacted with next week’s work: 

All residents will be affected with construction traffic, and driveway approach removals.  Malley will give 24 

hours’ notice to residents prior to drive removals..  There will be no water disruptions. 

Issues: 

No issues this week. 

 

 


